
 
 
From: Lowrie, Ross [mailto:ross.lowrie@environment-agency.gov.uk]  
Sent: 31 August 2016 12:07 
To: Hunt, Richard 
Subject: RE: Final Evidence Plan: Tidal Lagoon Cardiff  
 
Hi Richard, 
 
I am happy that the EP is published. Apologies for taking a while to respond, I’m just returning from 
leave today. 
 
None of the service levels outlined in the document should be seen as binding though, and I hope 
TLP understand this. We’ve offered options for securing resources but TLP are content with their 
current arrangement of accessing our limited resources on an ad-hoc, as-needed basis. It may not be 
available as requested. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ross 
 


